
SURVEY POLL RESULT 
 
 
27 January 2025 
 
PA24/08625 
Wildstone Estates Limited – Carkeel Roundabout Callington Road Saltash  
Advertisement consent for proposed erection of new digital 48-sheet freestanding 
hoarding. 
Ward: Tamar 
At The Meeting of the Planning and Licensing Committee on Tuesday 17 December 
2024, Saltash Town Council resolved to RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the grounds of: 
 

1. Highways safety – Distraction for users of the A38 trunk road leading from 
the Tamar Bridge and the A388; 

2. Cornwall Council to consult National and Local Highways requesting a 
review of the positioning of the advertisement due to safety issues. 

 
Having held a Poll on this Planning Application the result is:  
   
Stick with our original position and request call-in        8 votes 
 
Accept the Officer’s position           3 votes
        
Agree to disagree             0 votes
    
Abstain              1 votes
  
 
Therefore, Saltash Town Council has voted to stick with our original position 
and request call-in. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Councillor Comments via Survey Poll : 27th January 2025 
 
PA24/08625 – Carkeel Roundabout Callington Road Saltash 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor John Brady: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Rachel Bullock:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Jonathan Foster: 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in 
 
Councillor Matt Griffiths: 
Abstain 
 
Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd: 
 
Councillor Sarah Martin:  
 
Councillor Steve Miller:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Lisa Mortimore 
Accept the Officer’s position 
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Brian Stoyel: 
 
Councillor David Yates:   
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
 


